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31st May 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
HEALTH WEEK – 13th to 17th June 2022 
 
Our Health Week celebration will take place from Monday 13th to Friday 17th June 2022.  There will be healthy 
activities on all week and children should wear relaxed clothing each day.  Please see below for the different 
activities that will be held on each day.   
 
Parents/carers are invited to come and share in the Sports Afternoon (Thursday 16th June at 2.00pm) and the 
Open Afternoon (Friday 17th June at 2.15pm). 
 
Monday 13th June  

• Planting with the Gardening Club – throughout the day 

• P5 Cricket (Renfrew Cricket Club) 1.00pm – 2.00pm 
Tuesday 14th June 

• Fun Day 9.00am to 2.30pm (stations with a variety of sports around the school and the ice cream van) 
Wednesday 15th June 

• Judo Taster sessions - 9.30am – 2.30pm 

• Girls Football Team out at a Tournament 11.40am – 2.30pm 
Thursday 16th June 

• Sports Afternoon – 2.00pm – 2.55pm (parents/carers invited to attend) 
Friday 17th June 

• Open Afternoon – 2.15pm – 2.55pm (parents/carers in classes with children sharing their learning and 
targets) 

 
On Thursday 16th June for Sports Afternoon the parents/carers should gather round the back of the school at 
2.00pm, where a track will be set up for races.  Once the event is over parents should collect their children at 
3.00pm from the usual doors.  On Friday 17th June for our Open Afternoon parents should enter through the 
front reception door at 2.15pm, where they will be escorted to their child’s classroom, and they should collect 
their children at 3.00pm from the usual doors. 
 
We are all looking forward to enjoying this week and thank Sean for organising such a fantastic week for our 
children. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Marie McLaughlin 
Acting Head Teacher 
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